
 

 
 

 
Date:  09-04-2014                          From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

  (707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Marijuana Investigation                                                                   Case:  201404162 

            
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 On 09-03-2014, at approximately 10:00 a.m. Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office deputies served a 

Humboldt County Superior Court search warrant in the Burr Valley area of Humboldt County. When 

deputies arrived at the parcel, they located 90 marijuana plants, all approximately 12 feet tall. The plants 

were being watered by a recently installed well on the property. There was a structure on the scene; 

however it was not being lived in. There were no suspects at the scene.  

 

 The investigation is ongoing. 

 

 Anyone with information for the Sheriffs Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 
 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 



 

 
 

 
 

 


